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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

The Immanuel Lutheran Endowment Fund (ILEF) Committee continues to offer an opportunity 

for all our organizations to request funds from the ILEF.  The grant amount from 2023 will be 

$11,000. The requests should align well with the mission of Immanuel, which is as follows: 

 

Immanuel is a family glorifying God, growing in faith, and leading others to Christ. 

 

Primary consideration will be given to requests that match the following descriptions: 

• Non-budgeted (projects or ideas that typically are not part of the regular Immanuel 

budget) 

• Innovative (creative projects or ideas for carrying out our mission; e.g. one-time grant for 

new ministry efforts) 

• Outreach focused (projects or ideas designed to take the gospel to others outside our 

membership) 

 

If your group has a ministry idea or project in need of special funding, please complete the 

attached form and forward it to the ILEF Committee Grant Chair no later than February 29, 2024.   

 

We would be pleased to consider your request along with other requests for available funding. 

Please contact any ILEF Committee member for more information. 

Please submit your request to  → Greg Schmill        
3343 Kimberly Circle 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
gschmill@sbcglobal.com 
920-323-0440 

 

Yours in Christ, 

    The ILEF Committee                

      Anton Doneff, Sr., Chairperson    Scott Stuckmann, Treasurer  Tony Dick, Secretary 

 Greg Schmill, Grant Request Coordinator   Dave Nickels, Echo Articles  
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